
CENTRAL HS CURRICULUM FAIR 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2015 

6 :00 – 7:00 PM 

Central will be holding the 19th Annual Curriculum Fair on Thursday, December 17th from 6:00-7:00 

p.m. in the Hackett Gymnasium starting with a parent meeting at 6:00 in the auditorium. The Curriculum 

Fair is for all current and potential Central students and their parents. Information about curricular and 

co-curricular options will be available along with the opportunity to discuss specific questions with the 

teachers and advisors from Central. Class registration for the following year corresponds with the 

Curriculum Fair so this is a great opportunity to receive guidance in selecting classes for your future. 

Teachers will be in their classrooms to field any questions. 

 


